THE EDITOR NOTES

The importance of this issue is that it provides the kind of
germinal and topical issues which move the ethnic studies
process in the directions which make a difference in
educational institutions. We invite you to share with the
membership the responses that you and your students have
to the issues of fascism and institutional racism. Student
critiques are particularly invjted for possible inclusion in the
newsletter. (Remember, student memberships are only
$10.00/year.)
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